Third Sector Assembly Mailing

Dear Peter

BVSC releases latest State of the Sector results

The results of the latest report have been released and have identified a number of trends:

•    An increase in organisations holding formal contracts with public sector funders
•    An increase in formal, outcome-monitored Service Level Agreements with statutory agencies
•    More organisations seeking formal endorsement of their services through quality standards

For the past four years BVSC has been collecting data from a sample of 500 voluntary and community sector organisations across Birmingham.   The Report analyses the size, shape and support needs of the voluntary and community sector in Birmingham and charts the changes that have occurred since the previous studies conducted in 2006 and 2008.

Brian Carr, BVSC’s Chief Executive said:  “By presenting – and regularly updating – high quality information on what the sector needs in order to be able to serve Birmingham’s citizens, we aim to provide voluntary groups, public agencies, and the public at large with critical information on how we can all work together to weather the coming storm, and to jointly protect society’s most vulnerable citizens”

To read the full report please download a copy.  If you would like to request a hard copy of the report please complete your details on the State of the Sector report request form.

BVSC would like to continue increasing the sample.  If your organisation doesn’t currently take part in the survey, and you would be interested in taking next year, please contact Helen Cobain for more information.   Email helenc@bvsc.org  or Telephone 0121 678 8830.

Best wishes,

The Assembly Team
